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I am so disappointed by this proposed redistribution. Our current representative  is located
within 2 km of my home and is exceptional in his communication and readiness to interact
with us on all local issues. The redistribution will mean that once again this area of Epping
will have no one who is interested in the local constituents or has any knowledge of their
concerns. It is a ridiculous proposal.

Diane West
Epping
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